Jakarta, 11 December 2019

No.: 178/YUM/Donation/XII/2019



Dr. Vern Madden

Re: Thank you

Dear Dr. Vern Madden,

We are pleased to inform you that we have received your donation of AUD630.- (Six hundred thirty dollar) earmarked to College Scholarship on behalf of Ramlan Fauzi for the period October 2019 – March 2020.

We are very grateful for your continued assistance and will keep you updated on the final report of the Scholarship period October 2019 – March 2020.

THANK YOU!

Best wishes,

Purnama Widjajakusumah

Chairperson